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November 30, 2023

Commission Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, ID 83720-0074

RE: Case No. IPC-E-23-12

Dear Commission Secretary:

Attached for electronic filing please find Staff's Confidential Report on Idaho Power
Company's Net Power Supply Expenses to be recovered during the 2023-2024 PCA year. The
Commission directed Staff to file this report within six months of its final order in Case No. IPC-
E-23-12. Order No. 35804 at 8. Due to the nature of the information discussed herein, Staff
requests this report be filed confidentiallyand only made available to the Company and any party
that has a signed protective agreement.

Please feel free to contact me directlywith any questions you might have about this report.

Sincerely,

Dayn ardie
Deputy AttorneyGeneral
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